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Effective December 1, 2004, chiropractic 
services are no longer covered by the 
Ontario Health Insurance Plan (OHIP). 
 
Frequently Asked Questions 
 
Q. Does anyone receive government 

(OHIP) funding for these services? 
 
No. The province no longer covers chiropractic 
services.  People are responsible for paying the 
fees charged by chiropractors.  People with 
private insurance may have these services 
covered in part or full by their private plans. 
 
Q. Does my employer now pay for the 

entire cost of these services? 
 
Each individual employer needs to decide 
this matter.  People should speak to their 
employer’s human resources department for 
clarification of their coverage. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
For more information: 
 
� For information about health services 

and resources: 
 

www.health.gov.on.ca 
 
� For consumer-friendly health tips and 

information: 
 

www.HealthyOntario.com 
 
� Call the ministry INFOline at 1 800 268-1154 

(toll free in Ontario only). 
 

In Toronto, call 416 314-5518. 
For TTY service, call 1 800 387-5559. 
 

� Call Telehealth Ontario at 1 866 797-0000. 
For TTY service, call 1 866 797-0007. 
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